
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 9, 1969 

Dear Bob : 

I want you to know how much I appreciate 
your endorsement of our decisions concerning 
United States policy on chemical warfare and 
the renunciation of all use and offensive 
preparations for biological warfare. 

It is my sincere hope that other nations will 
follow suit in the spirit of our decisions , 
and that our leadership by examp le will make 
a positive and persuasive contribution to an 
atmosphere of reason and restraint of p eace 
and understanding between nations. 

With warm personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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